

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Office of Health Care Access

March 11,2011

Gale Lemieux Administrative Director Department of Psychiatry Hospital of Saint Raphael 1450 Chapel Street New Haven, CT

Certificate of Need Determination; Report Number: 11-31689-DTR Re:

Hospital of Saint Raphael

Expansion of Adult Psychiatric Day Program

Dear Ms. Lemieux:

On February 15, 2011, the Office of Health Care Access ("OHCA") received your determination request on behalf of Hospital of Saint Raphael ("Hospital") with respect to whether a certificate of need ("CON") is required for Hospital to establish an adult psychiatric day program in Hamden, Connecticut. The Hospital operates a psychiatric day program in New Haven and would like to offer the same services at 1100 Sherman Avenue in Hamden under the Hospital license. The proposal to expand the Hospital's current program to a second location in Hamden is not considered the establishment of a health care facility and therefore, a CON is not required.

Thank you for informing OHCA of your plans and if you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst, at (860) 418-7012.

Sincerely,

Jeannette B. DeJesús, MPA, MSW

lemeth & De Jais

Deputy Commissioner, OHCA

TRANSMISSION OK

TX/RX NO

2306

RECIPIENT ADDRESS

912038675515

DESTINATION ID

03/11 17:22

ST. TIME TIME USE

00'39

PAGES SENT RESULT

0K



STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICE OF HEALTH CARE ACCESS

FAX SHEET

TO:	GAIL LEMIEUX		
FAX:	203 867-5515		
AGENCY:	HOSPITAL OF ST. RAPHAEL		
FROM:	ОНСА	www.wattoon.org	
DATE:	3/11/11	Time:	
NUMBER O	***************************************	Including transmittal sheet	
	,		

Comments:

Attached is the signed determination for Docket number 11-31689-DTR Please contact Steven Lazarus or Melanie Dillon at (860) 418-7001 with any questions.